
SCHEDULE B 

EVE~IS 
* 1. A request from Robert Testa for the use of the Lincoln School 17 

gymnasium on Mondays beginning November 1, 1999 through 
March 13, 2000 from 7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. for pitching practices. 

* 2. A request from Brian Bechelli for the use of the Lincoln School 15 
gymnasium on Fridays starting September 17, 1999 through May 26, 
2000 from 7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. for basketball games. 

* 3. A request from Gale Gorman-luata, Ice Hockey Booster Club, for the 10 
use of the Nutley High School cafeteria on various days beginning 
September 15, 1999 through June 7, 2000 from 7:30 p.m. to 9:30 p.m. 
for meetings. 

4. A request from Susan Radziewicz, Cub Scout leader, for the use of the 1 
Spring Garden School library on Thursday, September 16, 1999 from 
7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. for registration. 

* 5. A request from William Airey for the use of the Spring Garden School 32 
gymnasium on Wednesdays beginning September 22, 1999 through 
June 14, 2000 from 7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. for basketball. 

6. A request from Richard O'Connor, Cub Scout leader, for the use of the 1 
Spring Garden School auditorium on Friday, September 17, 1999 from 
7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. for a Cub Scout meeting. 

* 7. A request from Richard O'Connor, Cub Scout leader, for the use of the 9 
Washington School auditorium on Fridays beginning October 15, 1999 
through June 16, 2000 from 7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. for monthly 
pack meetings. 

* 8. A request from Maureen McMillan, Brownie leader, for the use of 32 
the Lincoln School cafeteria on Fridays from September 17, 1999 
through June 9, 2000 from 3:15 p.m. to 5:15 p.m. for Brownie 
meetings. 

* 9. A request from Charles Appel, Boy Scout leader, for the use of 33 
the Lincoln School cafeteria on Wednesdays from September 15, 
1999 through June 14, 2000 from 7:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. for Boy Scout 
meetings. 

10. A request from Estelle Suchocki, Nutley Music Boosters, for the use 1 
of the Franklin School cafeteria on Saturday, September 18, 1999 from 
6:30 a.m. to 11 :00 a.m. for a band breakfast. 



EVENTS 
* 11. A request from Joseph Aiello, Boy Scout leader, for the use of 32 

the Spring Garden School art room on Thursdays beginning 
September 23, 1999 through June 15, 2000 from 6:00 p.m. 
to 8:00 p.m. for Boy Scout meetings. 

* 12. A request from Maryann Fischer, Girl Scout leader, for the us_e of a 19 
Radcliffe School classroom on Fridays beginning September 24, 
1999 through June 9, 2000 from 7:00 p.m. to 8:15 p.m. for Girl 
Scout meetings. 

* 13. A request from Stephanie Borrelli, Daisy leader, for the use of the 19 
Lincoln School cafeteria on Fridays beginning September 24, 1999 
through June 16, 2000 from 3:30 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. for Daisy 
meetings. 

* 14. A request from Mary Murphy, Boy Scout leader, for the use of the 32 
Spring Garden School art room on Fridays beginning September 24, 
1999 through June 16, 2000 from 3:30 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. for Boy 
Scout meetings. 

15. A request from Karen Beckmeyer, Nutley Football Booster Club, 1 
for the use of the Franklin School cafeteria on Saturday, October 23, 
1999 from 8:30 a.m. to 12 noon for a football breakfast. 

Total use of school property represented by the above 254 
Total use of school property for the month of September, 1999 218 
*Detailed schedule on file in the Business Office 




